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Report from Silvia, Lucia, Matteo and Riccard, Liceo Scientifico Statale Galilei Galileo di Verona, Verona, Italy 
 
 

In March, Liceo Galilei hosted students of the Erasmus plus project for the second meeting. It was the 
first time of such a project for us and we were very excited about it. We were really happy to host 
the friends we made two months earlier in Bielefeld here in our city and to have the possibility to 
continue this project together. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



Organizing it was quite difficult but fulfilling too: we are happy to have been able to find nice 
activities and places and to have seen their interest in most of them. 

This meeting was not just an opportunity to study biotechnology but also to get in contact with 
people from different cultures and sharing abilities and know-hows. 

 

Indeed, besides listening to interesting lectures we also had fun and worked together as a team. 

We were lucky to explore this branch of science because this is also a field we can choose in our 
future and it was particularly educational also thanks to the practical experiences.  

 

 

 

The first activity we did was a sensory 
wine laboratory where we smelled 
different flavored glasses and had to 
recognize the right perfume; then we 
had a Bioinformatics laboratory about 
sensors of taste and proteins. 

 

 

 

The experience we enjoyed the most was the laboratory about bacterial 
recombination at Trento's University, where we implanted a special gene 
in a culture of bacteria in order to give them fluorescence. 

 

 

 

 

Erasmus meant also sightseeing, crossing Valpolicella valley, 
coasting Garda's lake, going to the Filarmonico theatre and having 
fun all together. 

We are really glad to have taken part in this project and we would 
like to thank all the organizers and all the other guys who, like us, 
were part of this great adventure! 
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